

Dear Donors and Friends,

Due to limitations in capacity and storage, as of **January 1, 2022**, The People Concern will be limiting donations to high-priority items that can be immediately distributed to our program participants and utilized by our program sites.

These high-priority items are listed below. Please note, clothing must be in good condition (gently used) and washed prior to donating.

- Men's and women's casual clothing (no formal or business attire, please), especially in large sizes
- Sneakers and casual shoes for men and women in good condition
- New socks, underwear and undergarments for men and women, especially in large sizes

Additional items that are in high-demand this winter:

- Umbrellas
- Ponchos
- Beanies
- Jackets
- Hygiene kits

Beginning January 2022, we will be accepting a maximum of (2) 13-gallon garbage bags or (2) medium boxes approximately 18" x 16" x 18" per household per drop-off.

If any of your items fall outside of the categories listed above, please consider arranging a donation drop-off with one of these organizations:

- The Salvation Army: 1658 11th St, Santa Monica, CA 90404; (310)450-7235
- Goodwill: 524 Santa Monica Blvd, Santa Monica, CA 90401; (310)393-1400
- National Council of Jewish Women: 11801 Santa Monica Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90025; (323)852-8535

For any additional questions or concerns please email us at donations@thepeopleconcern.org

On behalf of our most vulnerable neighbors, thank you for your kindness and support!

Sincerely,

The People Concern